

Kin Club of Orleans & District

President

Kathy Trim 1856 Lorraine Avenue Ottawa, ON K1H 6Z8 613-613=601=7123

Tournament Chair

Ken Morton 2511 Page Road Orleans, ON K1W 1E5 Kk2511morton@gmail.com 613-841-1000

Secretary

Stephanie McMahon 426 Harvest Valley Avenue Orléans, ON K4A 0V6

Treasurer

Pat Donohue 1086 St. Emmanuel Terr. Orleans, ON K1C 2J7

Club Mail:

Kin Club of Orleans & District 2511 Page Road Orleans, Ontario K1W 1E5

kincluboforleans.ca

February 1, 2024

Dear Sir or Madam:

Be a part of the Marsha Morton Memorial Golf Tournament!

The Kin Club of Orleans and District is proud to announce that the 16th annual Marsha Morton Memorial Golf Tournament will be held on **Friday August 09**, **2024** at the Pineview Golf Course.

Thanks to the generous support of the local community, our tournament has raised more than \$250,000 to support the work of Cystic Fibrosis Canada. We are hoping to raise an additional \$20,000.00 this year -- going directly to improve outcomes for the many children and adults that face this disease.

Would you consider a sponsorship for \$500 or more for this year's tournament? You can also show your support by donating prizes for our silent auction and encourage your friends, family and staff to participate in the tournament. A complete list of sponsorship opportunities is outlined in the attached sheet.

Participation by businesses in our community, such as yours, has a tremendous impact on the success of this event and our ability to support the work of CF Canada. Your company would have signage posted either on the course or in the club house, and at higher sponsor levels would be included in overall promotion of the event over the summer. In addition, all sponsors also are listed on our website after the tournament. You can click kincluboforleans.ca for a list of supporters from our last tournament in 2022.

Information on the golf tournament and the Kin Club of Orleans & District can be found at https://www.kincluboforleans.ca/marsha-morton-golf-tournament. You can also check out Kin Canada at www.kincanada.ca.

Please join us for a great day. We look forward to hearing from you!

Yours sincerely,

Ken Morton
Chair, Golf Committee (613)
841-1000
kk2511morton@gmail.com